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Trinity united Methodist church 

Connecting People to God and One Another 
 

TRINITY UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

CELEBRATING LIFE IN OUR CHURCH - 2018 

BE PROUD OF WHAT WE HAVE ACCOMPLISHED 

TOGETHER: 
 

CHURCH FELLOWSHIP  
Coffee Hour After Services    Camping programs     Women’s Outreach 

Alzheimer’s Walk     Senior Group   Pumpkin Carving Walking GrouP

      

MINISTRY GROWTH 

* Monthly contemporary service 

* Health Ministry Team with Parish Nurse program 

* Monthly Grief Support Group 

* Participated in a successful Vacation Bible School (with St John's) 50+ 

children in attendance 

* Celebrated February with Carnations and Messages of Love 

* Sunday School  

* Celebrated Pentecost with a church overflowing with flowers 

* 19th year to issue Education Scholarships  

* Funeral Pre-Planning & Advanced Directives Program  

* Our Harvest Supper is a strong outreach for us into the community 

* Offered electronic transfer for giving 

* Continued SCRIP fundraising program 

* Primetimers groups  

* Celebrated Easter with church full of lilies 

* Blood Drives 

    *Celebrated Advent with sanctuary full of Poinsettias 

    *Upper Room Discussion Group 

    *Host Flu Clinic 

 

*MISSIONS 
Noisy Can Collections  Care Center Ministry  Highway Clean Up     

 Local Food pantry    Salvation Army  Heifer Project  

Open building to non-profits such as AA, Rotary, Masons, Neighborhood Quilter, TOPS, Giving Tree  
 

 

*PROPERTY IMPROVEMENTS                  *WOMEN’S OUTREACH  

Many Prayer Garden additions  We had a great season at the Thrift Shop 

            Improved space Usage                                    Holiday Trail  

 

 

JANUARY 2019 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Pastor: Kristen Lowe 

608-297-2326 

Office Hours: 

Monday-Wednesday-Friday 

9:00 AM – 2:00 PM 
 

WHAT’S GOING  

IN JANUARY 

Sunday School Resumes 

Upper Room Discussion 

Word Worms  

 

REGULAR FEATURES 

Usher/Greeter List 

Calendar 

Church Finances 

Thrift Shop News 

Prayer Concerns 

Birthdays 

Anniversaries 
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PASTOR’S MESSAGE 
Proverbs 3:5-6 “Trust in the Lord always and 

lean not on your own understanding.  In all your 

ways trust in him and he will lay out the way 

ahead of you.” 
 

I struggled to write this article.  I don’t know why.  

Writer’s block?  Feeling overwhelmed with topics 

to discuss going into the new year?  Just 

exhausted?  I visited a couple of ideas and then 

thought, “No… that’s not what I want to talk 

about right now, so the thoughts kept whirling 

around and not settling.  So, I prayed.  Sometimes 

I have a really hard time putting my thoughts into 

words.  Then God said to me, “Just write.  Don’t 

have a destination in mind.  Just write.”  So, this 

is the result of that experience.   
 

I still don’t know what I’m writing about.  

Sometimes it’s clear as a bell and I think, “I need 

to write about this or that,” and the idea comes 

together.  Other times, like this, God keeps the 

result hidden until we get there together.   
 

I have to admit, that when I pray, often I don’t 

have words.  The Holy Spirit and I simply 

communicate.  Those are actually the most intense 

discussions I have with God.  There are 

conversations that are more complex than words, 

so the Spirit takes over.   
 

I have learned to not have anxiety around this.  

Even if it happens to me on Sunday mornings.  I 

think it’s God’s way of saying, “Let go.  I need 

you to trust me and not think you have to have all 

the answers.  Sometimes I don’t reveal the 

answers until the right time, because I am creating 

something that is evolving.”   
 

I have to admit; I didn’t always think this way.  

And it’s not about how much I prepare for 

something or do the legwork.  It’s about starting 

with God and ending with God.  It’s about 

knowing that God is in every detail and will 

supply what I need when I make it about Him.  It’s 

about going to God first and saying, “You are with 

me.  I need your love and guidance to do this 

thing. Show me what you have for me.  Give me 

the words and the strength and the resources I 

need to do your will in this.”   

I started the preparation for this article by 

scanning the world news stories.  Then I looked at 

the local news stories, then I thought about the 

needs and issues of our community.  I didn’t know 

where to start.  What message of hope could I 

offer as we close out 2018 that would encompass 

all the things I wanted to cover? 
 

I realized it was completely beyond anything I 

could come up with.  And so, I froze.  I 

procrastinated.  When I finally sunk my head into 

my hands and said, “God, I can’t figure this out!”  

God said, “You forgot to start with me.  It’s not 

up to you to have all the answers and know how 

to handle every situation.  It’s not up to you to be 

brilliant or clever or poignant.  I will give you 

those things when you need them to do what needs 

to be done in my name.”   
 

As I thought about this, I first thought that it’s 

good that God will make me brilliant and clever 

and poignant when it matters.  But then I realized 

that the way He does this is through his body – the 

church.  Have you ever noticed what we can do 

together when we are all on board and put God 

first and foremost?  I have a particular skill – a gift 

at doing something special.  And, you have a 

skillset to do something else.  Surrendering to 

God means hanging up my expectations or 

reservations about myself and just moving 

forward with what I have to offer in God’s name.   
 

I won’t always have all the answers.  In fact, I will 

seldom have the answers.  I will not be the most 

talented or have the absolute words that are 

needed in a given circumstance, but when I rely 

on the Holy Spirit for these things…  when we 

rely on the Holy Spirit together to make us more 

than the sum of our parts… miracles happen! 
 

As we go into 2019, let us go forward with God 

before us, behind us, in us and around us.  Let us 

encourage each other to always look to the Holy 

Spirit in everything we do and lean on each other 

as God intends us to.  In this way, we can face 

anything that comes in 2019 whether it is in the 

world, in our community or in our home.   

Romans 15:13 “May the God of hope fill you with 

all joy and peace as you trust in Him, so that you 

may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy 

Spirit.”  Amen! 
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STEWARSHIP MESSAGE 
“Ask, and it will be given you; search, and you will 

find; knock, and the door will be opened for you. For 

everyone who asks receives, and everyone who 

searches finds, and for everyone who knocks, the door 

will be opened. (Matthew 7:7-8)  

 

Henri Nouwen has said, “Asking people for 

money is giving them the opportunity to put their 

resources at the disposal of the Kingdom.”  If God 

wants us to build the Kingdom of God, then he 

wants us to invite others to support it. This is 

evangelism because the good news is that God has 

faith in us to build the Kingdom. 

  

There are a number of steps in the asking process 

and asking is a later step, not the first: 

 

Ask God First! 

We must first trust in God that we can succeed in 

soliciting support for the missions and ministries 

we seek to support. We come to God in prayer to 

ask God for support before asking anyone else. 

 

Love the person you are asking 

We must also love the person we are asking for 

support, giving them the means to become a 

brother or sister in Christ through their support of 

the Kingdom. We must trust that the Spirit of 

Christ that is guiding us is also guiding them. 

 

Ask on behalf of the Kingdom of God 

We are asking potential donors to invest in the 

work of God. Whether their ability to give is great 

or small, what matters is that they are making their 

gift available to God.  

 

Be grateful for the answer 

Whether the answer is yes or no or maybe or 

someday, we must be grateful that the person 

listened and gave us an honest answer. We have 

offered something of great value and that is what 

is important to us 

 

Wisconsin United Methodist Foundation 

750 Windsor St. Suite 305 

Sun Prairie, WI 53590-0620 

1-888-93-9863 

wumf@wumf.org 

CHURCH FINANCES 
  Attendance Giving 

December 2       58   922.25 

December 9       56  1630.50 

December 16        75  1310.18 

December 23        58  2965.70 

December 24        84   797.75 

December 30           N/A at this time 

 

    $2825.37 is needed weekly to pay all bills 

 

SCRIP SHOPPING CARDS 
Many stores and 

businesses sell 

their shopping 

cards to the church at a discounted rate. If you buy 

these cards through the church you still get the full 

face value of the card and the church gets the 

discount, so it costs you nothing extra to support 

the church. If you are thinking of a large purchase 

such as a new TV or computer, why not ask Susan 

to order extra cards for you to pay for it. It would 

make a great addition to your giving to the church.  
 

Susan usually has the basic Walmart and Kwik 

Trip cards on hand all the time. If there is a special 

store you are interested in purchasing cards from 

talk to Susan and she will see if they are available. 

 

KWIK TRIP MILK MOOLA 

ENDING 
The church has been 

collecting Milk Moola 

caps from Kwik Trip for a 

few years now. 

Unfortunately, Kwik Trip has decided to 

discontinue the program. All caps must be in by 

March 31, 2019 so if you have any at home please 

bring them in to the church soon. We will mail out 

our last shipment in the middle of March. Thank 

you to all who have saved the caps for us. 
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ELECTRONIC GIVING 
Do you have a hard time 

remembering your giving 

envelope each Sunday? Would 

you like to not have to write a 

check to the church each week?  Then electronic 

giving might be for you. You can have funds 

transferred directly from your checking or savings 

account to the church account – it can be done bi-

monthly, monthly or quarterly.  
 

Only regular offering to the general fund can be 

done electronically all special giving must be 

done manually. Its safe secure and easy just ask 

someone who already does it. If you are interested 

ask Vikki for a form to fill out. 

 

KWIK TRIP REWARDS 

PROGRAM 
If you use a Kwik Trip card to pay for your gas 

and purchases you know about the Kwik rewards 

program. Did you know you can have your 

rewards donated to a group of your choice?  

Trinity is signed up with their rewards program, 

our number is 150881. If you would like to 

supplement your church giving by donating your 

rewards just call Kwik Trip at 608-781-8988 and 

let them know. As a bonus Kwik Trip adds about 

30% to the total donated.  For more information, 

talk to Vikki in the church office 

 

INK CARTRIDGES AND 

ALUMINUM CANS 
Remember the church recycles ink 

cartridges and aluminum cans. Just 

drop your empty cartridges in the 

box in the narthex, and your 

aluminum cans in the box next to the 

shed on the east side of the parking lot. We have 

volunteers who take them in for payment. 

 

 

 

 

GIVING ON LINE 
You can now manage your giving online! Giving 

on line is easy and allows you to make a one-time 

donation or to set up recurring contributions and 

view your complete online giving history from 

anywhere you have access to the internet. Simply 

follow these easy steps: 
 

1. Visit the church website at 

montellotumc.org 

2. Click on the Giving Tab 

3. Click on the link  

4. Follow the on screen directions to create 

an online profile and to schedule your 

giving. 
 

DONATE FROM YOUR SMART PHONE 

A mobile version of 

our online giving page 

is available to make it 

easy for you to give 

anytime from your 

smart phone. Simply 

scan the QR code you 

see here or in the 

Sunday bulletins 

using your smart phone’s QR reader and locate 

the online giving page. 
 

For questions on any of our electronic giving 

options please talk to Vikki in the church office 

 

NURSERY AVAILABLE 
Trinity is again offering supervised childcare for 

children 5 and under during church. You can bring 

your child in before church begins or at any time 

during the service.  We are located in the Sunday 

School room on the left side of the hallway. Any 

questions, please ask or contact Tanya Daniels 

608-369-0449. 

 

ALTAR FLOWERS 
Anyone wishing to provide flowers for the altar 

on Sundays may do so by signing up on the sheet 

on the bulletin board next to the church office. 

You may bring flowers from your garden or have 

them delivered to the church on Friday from your 

favorite florist. 
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OUR PRAYER CONCERNS 
Our Country, Our Leaders, Our Military 

Shirley Dagner 

Floyd Davis 

Don Roidt 

Dale Liepert 

Pearl Hunborg 

Irene Lazar 

Jon Ebert 

Rick Oakes 

Nancy Roidt 

Sandy Liepert 

Iris Mueller 

Gail Daniels 

Mary Ott 

Kyle Trimble 
       

Carl, Wayne Reiche’s brother                           

Linda, friend of Sharon Ahles 

April, Michael Welch’s daughter      

Dave, friend of Reiches 

Betty, Sue Zellmer’s mom                                

Tom, friend of Roger Eddingsaas 

Bob Vohland, Shirley Dagner’s brother           

Dawn, Bob Barton’s daughter-in-law 

Kim, Nola’s daughter-in-law      

Jeff Graves, brother of Julie Kenney    

Jonathon, son of Peg Harris                              

Carrie, niece of Cheryl Kreigl 

Gil, brother of Joan Lichtfeld                           

Brenda, friend of Reiches 

Lowell, friend of Karlene Utke                        

Dave, friend of Linda Daniels                                        

Charles, Brother-in-law of Linda Napralla      

Al, Mary Anderson’s brother 

Dick Charles, friend of Karlene Utke               

Vonnie, niece of Non Parham 

Mike, father of Charlie Ott     

Mary,sister of Beth Turner 

Mary Ann, friend of Karlene    

 Miles, grandson of Jan & Jon Ebert 

 

THE PRAYER CHAIN 
We have a wonderful 

group of prayer warriors 

just waiting for your prayer requests. If you have 

someone or something you would like us to pray 

for please call the church office to have it added 

to our chain. Prayer helps – let us help. 

THANK YOU TO… 
-All who have returned pledge cards making their 

commitment to the church for the coming year 

-Margaret Eddingsaas for being our church 

representative to the Montello Holiday Trail and 

for organizing the event for the church, it was a 

great success! 

-Everyone who ordered poinsettias to decorate the 

church for the Advent season 

-Geff Gardner for the use of his wagon for 

caroling and Victor Trimble for pulling it for us 

-All who have selflessly served on committees of 

the church this past year 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER ARTICLES 
If you have an event or belong to a group in the 

community and you would like to share its 

happenings with your church family please let the 

church office know so it may be included in the 

newsletter. 

 

BULLETIN DEDICATIONS 
Each Sunday the opportunity is available to 

anyone who wishes to donate the bulletins for the 

worship service. The cost of $12 (the cost of the 

bulletins) will allow you to have a message 

printed in the Sunday bulletin honoring a loved 

one, celebrating a special event – whatever you 

wish. Please sign up on the sheets on the bulletin 

board next to the office, or you can call the church 

office, 297-2326 to make a dedication.  

 

UPPER ROOM DISCUSSION 
The Upper Room Discussion group continues to 

meet on Sunday mornings at 9:00 AM in the 

fellowship hall. The topics for the week will be 

the readings from the Upper Room, all are invited 

to join. 
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WOMEN’S OUTREACH 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

December 14 11:00 AM-Word Worms 

January 11 10:00 AM Word Worms 

 

WORD WORMS 
The book club will meet on Friday January 11 at 

10:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall. They will be 

discussing he book The Five People You Will 

Meet In Heaven by Mitch Albom. The book 

follows the life and death of a maintenance man 

named Eddie. Eddie is killed and sent to heaven, 

where he encounters five people who had a 

significant impact upon him while he was alive. It 

was published in 2003 by Hyperion and remained 

on the New York Times Best Seller list for 95 

weeks. 

 

Even if you have not yet read the book, join us for 

a cup of coffee and some lively conversation. 

 

MISSION NEWS 
The Mission Committee would like to thank 

everyone for all the great support from Trinity for 

all the mission projects of the year. We really did 

some great work! 

 

We sold 9 Bucket Pass Pins for a total of $180.00 

and the December Noisy Can brought in $61.65 

for the Marquette County Salvation Army. The 

January Noisy Can will go to the Care & Share 

Food Bank; we are also asking that you bring food 

donations every time you come to church for the 

month of January. Winter is an especially hard 

time for those in need with the extra costs of 

utility bills and some extra donations would be 

most appreciated. 

 

If anyone has a mission project that is near and 

dear to their heart, please talk to Margaret about 

having it included in our list. 

 

 

 

 

GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP 
Have you or someone you know suffered a loss? 

Our grief suport group will meet on Wednesday 

January 16 at 6:00 PM. The group is open to 

individuals in the community who have 

experienced a loss of any kind. Parish Nurse, Jan 

Ebert, will facilitate the group. 

 

CHURCH WISH LIST 

-That people will continue to financially support 

their church  

-Funds for Apportionments 
 

MEMORIAL WISH LIST 

-Funds for Educational Scholarships 

-Funds for Prayer Garden Endowment 
 

PRAYER GARDEN WISH LIST 

-More plaques honoring loved one on the 

memorial arbor 
 

A plaque on the Memorial Arbor is a nice way to 

honor a loved one, especially one who has a 

connection to Trinity.  Visit the garden and view 

the arbor.  A plaque costs $40 and if you would 

like order one, please call the church office. 
 

Gifts are always welcome as memorials or in 

honor of special occasions.  They may include 

insurance policies, IRA’s, bequests and gifts 

included in wills.  Such gifts may be designated 

or left to the Memorial Committee’s discretion. It 

is suggested that one check with the committee 

before designating a gift not on the Wish List. 

Think about including a portion of your IRA, 

stocks or other assets in your will. 

    

 

 

February 

Newsletter  

Deadline 

January 23 
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SUNDAY SCHOOL NEWS 
"But I call out to God. And the Lord saves me." - 

Psalm 55:16 

 

 

 

Sometimes in life it feels like we've been 

SLIMED! Sometimes it's because of decisions we 

make, sometimes it's from decisions others make 

that hurt us. Through the life of Jacob (Genesis 

25-35), the kids will learn that when we stick to 

God, He can make something beautiful out of any 

slimy situation.  

 

SLIMED! is the 8-week Sunday School 

curriculum we will be using starting January 13th 

and going until Lent, March 3rd. 

 

SLIME isn't new if you're a student or if you are 

the parent of a student, as was evident when 

we started asking about it ... and seeing the 

ingredients everywhere. If SLIME is new to you, 

I suggest checking "the google" and even 

ElmersGlue.com to get an idea of how 

exciting our Sundays will be! 

 

A new year begets new goals and new schedules 

...it may be the perfect time to invite new families 

or friends to join in our SLIMED! Sundays. 

(spoiler; we'll be making a new kind of slime each 

week!) It might also be an opportunity to get 

involved in Sunday School; sign on as a helper 

and just have to commit to a single Sunday.  

 

Somehow the idea of SLIME just seems to go 

together with FUN, and you know that means "the 

more the merrier".  So mark your calendars and 

tell your friends. We look forward to seeing 

everyone on January 13th.  

 

If you have any questions, see Tanya Daniels or 

Samantha Cartwright.  

 

 

CHRISTIAN RADIO 

STATIONS 
With the new interest for 

contemporary Christian 

music here is a list of a few 

of the Christian Radio stations in 

Wisconsin. You might just hear some of the songs 

we use during worship.  

 

Depending on where you are you might not get all 

of these: 

 

AM 1240 – WHWA          FM 102.5 WNWC 

FM 97.1 – WIXL          FM 89.3 – WEQS 

FM 101.7 – WEMI          FM 107.7 – WORQ 

Sirius XM 63 – the Message 

 

  

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 
4 Sandy Becker 

6 Carmen Gardner 

10 Karlene Utke 

19 Sue Zellmer 

25 Kaine Beaudry 

27 George Harris 

28 Linda Daniels 

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 
This Christmas I was given the gift of this 

wonderful community and congregation.  I am 

blessed!  I wanted to say thank you to those of you 

who remembered my family with gifts this 

Christmas.   

 

Your generosity is deeply appreciated.  May 2019 

bless us all in Jesus Christ! 

                                               Pastor Kristen 
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January - February 2019 Schedule 
       Ushers   Greeters   Liturgist 

January 6  Barb Steuck   Heidi Maass   Sue McFarland 

   Beth Turner   Noah Maass 

   Shirley Dagner* 
 

January 13  Jack Daniels   Maureen Becraft  Jan Ebert 

   Tanya Daniels   Karlene Utke 

   Shirley Dagner* 
 

January 20  Cindy Bloom   Mary Kamin   Mary Kramp 

   Robin York   Sharon Ahles 

   Shirley Dagner* 
 

January 27  Sue Zellmer   Roger Eddingsaas  Roger Eddingsaas 

   Susan Hutchings  Margaret Eddingsaas 

   Shirley Dagner* 
 

February 3  Mary Kamin   Geff Gardner   Leta Vinz 

                                  Sue McFarland  Greg Gardner 

   Roger Eddingsaas* 
 

February 10  Mike Crawford  Sandy Becker   Laura Moeller 

   Cathy Crawford  Sharon Ahles 

   Roger Eddingsaas* 
 

February 17  Morris Vinz   Maureen Becraft  Susan Hutchings 

   Leta Vinz   Eunice Hutchings 

   Roger Eddingsaas* 
 

February 24  Andy Zellmer   Richard Baehler  Sue Zellmer 

   Sue Zellmer   Jean Baehler 

   Roger Eddingsaas*    

 

If you are unable to perform this duty on the above date, please find a replacement and call the church office by  

Thursday morning.  297-2326.      Notes:  * head usher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNION HELPERS 

January 6, 2019 

Mary Kramp & Mary Kamin 

 

February 3, 2019 

Susan Hutchings & Vikki Trimble 

 

March 3, 2019 

Mindy Trimble & Heidi Maass 
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    TREASURER’S REPORT 
November Giving:     

 TOTAL DEP DESIGNATED NET DEP  

November 4 1008.55 100.29 908.26  

November 11 1076.00 82.00 994.00  

November 18 1638.20 145.00 1493.20  

November 25 1415.00 52.00 1363.00  

 0.00 0.00 0.00  

ACH Dep 1360.00 0.00 1360.00  

TOTALS 6497.75 379.29 6118.46  

     

Checking Balance 10/31/18  4601.06   

Receipts  10336.60 *  

Paid Outs  11080.85   

Checking Balance 11/30/18  3856.81   

     

     

ACCOUNT BEG BAL IN OUT END BAL 

Kitchen 964.45   964.45 

Local Missions 2298.23   2298.23 

Youth 339.89   339.89 

Reserve Acct 739.39 0.54  739.93 

Sunday School 422.20   422.20 

Men's Prayer Breakfast 149.39   149.39 

Parsonage 200.00   200.00 

Parish Nurse Program 914.06   914.06 

Technology 0.00   0.00 

Trustees 0.00   0.00 

Scholarship 1291.94   1291.94 

Thrift Shop 5969.96   5969.96 

SCRIP 1133.93 1975.00 2902.08 206.85 

TOTALS 14423.44 1975.54 2902.08 13496.90 

    13496.90 

     

Misc Income:     

Holiday Trail 965.80   

Reg 
Checking 5280.33 

Women's Outreach 2800.00   CD 8216.57 

    13496.90 
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  THIS YTD  

ACCOUNT 2018 MONTH SPENT BALANCE 

PROGRAM EXPENSES     

1103 Parish Nurse Program 250.00 0.00 0.00 250.00 

1104 Fellowship/Hospitality 500.00 0.00 0.00 500.00 

1105 Education 500.00 0.00 0.00 500.00 

1106 Pulpit Supply 600.00 0.00 0.00 600.00 

1107 Music 200.00 0.00 0.00 200.00 

1108 Church Growth & Caring 2000.00 304.34 1757.91 242.09 

1109 Missions 200.00 0.00 0.00 200.00 

1110 Youth 200.00 0.00 0.00 200.00 

OPERATING EXPENSES     

1111 Office Supply 2000.00 261.20 822.56 1177.44 

1112 Electronic Transfer Fees 500.00 41.09 442.63 57.37 

1113 Computer/IT Expense 1500.00 0.00 620.12 879.88 

1114 Worship Supply 1200.00 105.00 1044.73 155.27 

1115 Telephone - Church 2700.00 2543.50 2310.31 389.69 

1116 Electric - Church 2500.00 236.45 2393.90 106.10 

1117 Natural Gas - Church 1800.00 145.00 1602.70 197.30 

1118 Telephone - Parsonage 980.00 75.00 600.00 380.00 

1119 Electric - Parsonage 1200.00 97.56 964.55 235.45 

1120 Natural Gas - Parsonage 1000.00 52.00 538.56 461.44 

1121 Water/Sewer - Parsonage 750.00 44.61 469.95 280.05 

1122 Insurance 4500.00 795.75 4631.10 -131.10 

1123 Kitchen Supplies 300.00 28.10 179.45 120.55 

1124 Equipment - Office 1300.00 111.13 1222.43 77.57 

1125 Financial Campaign 400.00 50.00 50.00 350.00 

1126 Postage 500.00 0.00 189.73 310.27 

1127 Property Maintenance 3500.00 155.79 1899.65 1600.35 

1128 Annual Conference 1400.00 0.00 1488.31 -88.31 

PERSONNEL     

1129 Pastor's Salary 33339.00 3041.50 30955.72 2383.28 

1130 Accountable Reimbursement 2000.00 0.00 0.00 2000.00 

1131 Furniture Allowance 1800.00 150.00 1650.00 150.00 

1132 Pastor's Personal Pension 2511.00 0.00 2126.20 384.80 

1133 Pastor's Health Insurance 18677.00 1840.00 17413.80 1263.20 

1134 Books & Continuing Education 1800.00 41.91 607.89 1192.11 

1135 Conference Pension Plan 8012.00 0.00 6676.30 1335.70 

1136 Pastor's Travel 2500.00 111.73 1928.98 571.02 

1137 Secretary Salary 16520.00 1111.69 14579.39 1940.61 

1138 Janitor Salary 3640.00 300.00 3300.00 340.00 

1139 Musicians 2000.00 0.00 1150.00 850.00 

1140 Worship IT 1040.00 0.00 0.00 1040.00 

1141 Social Security 2000.00 0.00 1248.74 751.26 

APPORTIONMENTS     

1142 Clergy & Lay Leadership 2864.00 500.00 1786.00 1078.00 

1143 Circuit Development 5101.00 500.00 1786.00 3315.00 

1144 Connectional Ministries 9018.00 500.00 1786.00 7232.00 

1145 Conf. Support Ministries 1161.00 25.00 1161.00 0.00 

1146 Local Congregational Support 456.00 0.00 456.00 0.00 

TOTALS 146919.00 13168.35 111840.61 35078.39 
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TRINITY UNITED METHODIST CHURCH OF MONTELLO 
Connecting People With God and One Another! 

Noah Hanson left his home and family in Montello, 

backpack in tow, seeking truth and meaning in the world 

only to find it in something he had never believed in.  After 

an accident left him for dead, God began to reveal himself 

to Noah, and now Noah is sharing his story of 

transformational faith with the world! 

Ideal for youth!! 

Sunday, January 20th                                                                 
at the 10 am worship service.                                                                   

You are invited to stay for light lunch with Noah after the service. 

  

Gary Chapman uses God’s model of love to change the way 

couples communicate with each other.  He says that when we 

discover how our spouse receives information, we can 

dramatically transform our relationships.  This seven-week 

study includes the opportunity to officially renew your wedding 

vows. 

This study isn’t just for couples.  The Love Languages principles 

apply in EVERY relationship from our coworkers to our children. 

Beginning                    

January 27, 2019 

Using Slime to teach children about God and the Bible?                                                 

It’s the Sunday School your kids will be begging to go to!   K-5th graders 

get messy, play games, learn and have fun when we get SLIMED! 

Starting January 6, 2019 at 9:00 AM 

Trinity UMC is a welcoming congregation located at 

W3032 Fern Dr.  Montello, WI 53949  
(Just behind the Dollar General and Crawford’s Funeral Home.) 

https://www.montellotumc.org 
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